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University level Online Workshop  

on 

“
” 

Organized by Department of Chemistry in association with IQAC 

(Tuesday, 8
th

 September 2020) 

 

Savitribai Phule Pune University & Board of studies in Chemistry have 

revised the syllabus for the F.Y.B.Sc. Chemistry with Choice Based Credit 

System and Semester pattern from the academic year 2019-20. There is need to 

take feedback of faculties and students in the respective subject syllabus content 

and revised paper pattern. In this regard, Department of Chemistry in 

association with IQAC of the Mahatma Gandhi Vidyamandir’s Arts, Science 

and Commerce college Manmad has organized University level Webinar on 

"Feedback on Revised syllabus of F.Y.B.Sc. Chemistry From the Academic 

year 2019-20" on 8
th
 September 2020.  

The online workshop was inaugurated in the esteemed presence of 

Hon’ble Professor A. S. Kumbhar (Chairman, BoS in Chemistry, SPPU, 

Pune). The Concept note of the workshop is given by Hon’ble Dr. V. J. 

Naukudkar (BoS in Chemistry, SPPU, Pune) and briefed about the objectives 

of the workshop. Hon’ble Principal Dr. B.S. Jagdale (MGV’s ASC College, 

Manmad) welcomed invitees & participants & spoke about the need of 

organizing such type of workshop.  

More than 190 participants were registered and more 120 were present for the 

online workshop.  
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After inauguration, various sessions were conducted as follows, 

Technical Session-I 

Topic: Organic Chemistry  

Prof. Vishnu A. Adole 

Technical Session-II 

Topic: Inorganic Chemistry  

Prof. Rahul A. Shinde 

Technical Session-III 

Topic: Analytical Chemistry  

Prof. Rohit S. Shinde 

Technical Session-IV 

Topic: Physical Chemistry  

Dr. B. S. Desale 

Remarks Prof. Rahul A. Shinde 

Vote of Thanks Prof. Vishnu A. Adole 

 

In the sessions, changes in the contents of syllabus were explained. All the 

Participants including students discussed main chapters and practical approach 

of the subject in relation to research and industrial sector. At the end of all 

session, open session was conducted in order discuss various doubts with BoS. 

At the valedictory function, Prof. Vishnu adole has reviewed the sessions. This 

workshop was small attempt to provide platform to teaching fraternity and also 

students for discussion & innovative thinking on changes in the syllabus. All the 

participants were appreciated with e-certificates.  

 

 

Prepared by 

-Prof. Rahul Shinde 

 

 

 

 

 

 









 


